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August 2024 prayer letter
2 Cor.4:6 “For God, who commanded the light to shine out of darkness, hath shined in our hearts, to give the light of the knowledge of the glory of God in the face of Jesus Christ.”
Praise the LORD we have the light to give to the whole world and the means to accomplish that task as the Lord enables us. In July we had one of our best annual firstBible International staff meetings to date. Everyone was able to be there except for Bro. and Mrs. Ortiz. Mrs. Ortiz has been battling serious physical complications the last few months and praise the Lord at the last report she will be able to go home soon. We had three new reps for FBI in the meeting and that’s a huge blessing. It was also good to have our 1st Bible Translator with us. Miss Hannah Joan Kratzer Has graduated from firstBible School of Translation and is making plans soon to go to the field to work on The Fortress Project.
This is always a busy time of the year all of us with meetings, Mission Conferences, and Camps. I’m writing this update from Camp Yes in Ontario Canada where I am privileged to spend two weeks challenging 10–15-year-olds regarding the need for labourers. We have seen tremendous results in years past and this year is showing great prospects also. There have been a few new churches join in supporting firstBible International on a regular monthly bases and we are very grateful for them. It would be a huge blessing if we could get 3-5 more monthly supporting churches for the ministry this year. We have ten Bible projects in place with two of them being translated and eight either being printed of distributed in country. With so many projects in place there are many opportunities for participation. Please pray with us regarding these opportunities. Visit firstBible.net and the Bible Project tab for details. Thank you again for ALL that you do for us, and we love you! For those who might be interested I have some open dates in 2025 and 2026. If there is anything I can do for you let’s get a date on the calendar as soon as possible. I look forward to seeing many of soon as the Lord leads.
				
Brent and Shelley Marowelli
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